
 
 

BEML distributes Flags as part of "Har Ghar Tiranga" 

 
BEML is distributing Indian National flags to employees and citizens residing in 
the vicinity of its offices as part of ' Har ghar tiranga' campaign’ a Government 
of India initiative to commemorate 'Azadi Ka Amrit Mahostav' – the 
75th Independence Day celebrations. 
  
BEML has also undertaken various activities like display of banners, posters, 
rallies and skits in the vicinity of its Division, Offices and Township Employees 
to hoist the National Flag at their home from 13-15th August 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Shri Amit Banerjee CMD BEML seen with officers and employees during the flag distribution 

While distributing the flags to the BEML Sr. Management, Officers and 
employees at its HQ, Shri Amit Banerjee, CMD BEML said, “Our Tri-colour Flag 
is a symbol of pride for every Indian and I am delighted to participate in this 
national integrity programme.” 
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